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3 Sunday of Lent

THE SUMMONS
Verse 1:
Will you let the blinded
see if I but call your
name?
Will you let the prisoners
free and never be the
same?
Will you kiss the leper
clean, and do such as this
unseen,
And admit to what I
mean
In you and you and me?
Verse 2:
Lord, your summons
echoes true when you
but call my name,
Let me turn and follow
you and never be the
same,
In your company I’ll go
Where your love and
footsteps show,
Thus I’ll move and live
and grow in you and you
in me

ONE BREAD ONE BODY
Verse 1:
One bread, one body,
one Lord of all
One cup of blessing
which we bless
And we, though many,
throughout the earth
We are one body in this
one Lord
Gentile or Jew
Servant or free
Woman or man
No more
Verse 2:
One bread, one body,
one Lord of all
One cup of blessing
which we bless
And we, though many,
throughout the earth
We are one body in this
one Lord
Many the gifts, many the
works
One in the Lord of all

HOLY
Holy, Holy, Holy
Lord God of hosts.
Heaven and earth are full
of your glory, full of your
glory
Hosanna in the highest.
Hosanna in the highest.
Blessed is he who comes
in the name of the Lord
Hosanna in the highest.
Hosanna in the highest.

OUR FATHER
Our Father, who art in
heaven
Hallowed by thy name,
Thy kingdom come, thy
will be done
On earth as it is in
heaven
Give us this day our daily
bread, and forgive us our
trespasses
As we forgive those who
trespass against us,
And lead us not into
temptation
But deliver us, deliver us
from evil

TELL THE WORLD OF
HIS LOVE
Verse 1:
For God so loved the
world
He gave us Him only
Son
Jesus Christ our Savior
His most precious One
He has sent us His
message of love
And sends those who
hear
To bring the message
to everyone
In a voice loud and
clear

(Tell the world of His
love)
(Tell the world of His
love)

Let us tell the world of
His love
The greatest love the
world has known
Search the world for
those who have walked
Astray and lead them
home
Fill the world's darkest
corners
With His light from up
above
Walk every step, every
mile, every road
And tell the world, tell
the world of His love
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